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The Quarterly continues to be an 
indispensable source of information to 
members and former members of the

Force, friends and various publics. The 
magazine often serves as an important 
link between its readers and the Force.

I know that the Quarterly's success is 
due to the efforts of many persons. As 
we begin a new year, I would like to 
express my appreciation to all who have 
helped maintain the fine traditions of the 
Force through the Quarterly.

This is my first opportunity, since my 
appointment, to address the readers of 
the Quarterly. It is a pleasure, therefore, 
to wish the faithful readers and sub­
scribers of the magazine and their fami­
lies, a joyous holiday season and a happy 
and prosperous New Year.

Heasm’s Greeting from
Commissioner Norman D. Inkster
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